From: Rockstone Foundation [mailto:info@rockstonebikealley.org]
Sent: 27 March 2015 16:14

To: LDF

Subject: Re: Response to redevelopment

Good afternoon.

Our organisation is concerned about the re-development of the local area. We welcome re-
development and we are happy for the investment to help assist and re-invigorate the local
community. However we are concerned that the local community have been isolated from the
process and that many of the changes will not benefit them. We are particularly concerned
about the plans to build houses on the Green Space in the Lordship Recreational Ground.
this would affect Our bicycle workshop and community hub - it should be noted that the
council have just agreed a 5 year lease with our organisation to run youth engagement,
cycling and educational programmes from this facility. Also the football pitches used by
the Broadwater Farm community football teams will have nowhere to play football is these
plans go ahead.

Also the space where the present car park in Tottenham Green Leisure Centre - which has
also been earmarked for housing development, is of interest to us. We fee it should
compliment the Leisure centre with some outdoor recreational space - i.e, outdoor
basketball/5-a-side football/tennis court space - or MUGA (Multi games usage)area to
engage local people - with floodlights. this could complement the Leisure Centre greatly
as well as engage the local young people.

Regards

Ricardo Johnson
(Director of Health/project co-ordinator)

The Rockstone Foundation
1st Floor, Room 6, Block H,
St Ann's Hospital, St Ann's Road, Tottenham, London,

N.15 3TH
Email:info@rockstonebikealley.org
Tel

Office: 0208-442-6110

Mobile: ©7572-854-152

Repair Workshop: 07852-826-054

Skype: rockstonebikealley
www.rockstonebikealley.org
Facebook:www.facebook.com/Rockstonebikealley

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com




